
                     Schools Counselling Partnership is working to improve the emotional wellbeing of  

children, parents and staff by working with the whole school community 

 

 

Celebrating Diversity  
Parent Workshop 

 

 

Our Therapeutic Lead Tom from Schools Counselling Partnership, will 

be running a diversity themed workshop for all parents on Tuesday 

14/11/23 from 9:00-10:00am in The Space. There will be tea and 

coffee plus diversity themed exercises to engage in.  

 

Please bring; food, drink, pictures, clothing and anything else you 

would like to share from your heritage/cultural background as it will 

be an opportunity to share and learn about our wonderfully diverse 

community in a relaxed and supportive environment! 

 

 
 

If you have any questions please 
Email Tom: 

tom@schoolscounsellingpartnership.co.uk  

or text 07799 028461 
 

Tuesday 

14/11/2023 

9:00 – 10:00am 

The Space 
 


